
Field Trips 
Field trips can be an important component of a student’s educational experience and the use of such out-of-
classroom experiences is encouraged when appropriate.  Students who participate in field trips are required to 
observe all applicable rules and procedures recorded in the CPTC Student Code of Conduct. Students who 
intend to participate in field trips are required to submit the following documents to their advisor or instructor 
upon request: 

• Agreement to Abide by the Code of Conduct 
• Assumption of Risk 
• Limited Medical Authorization 
• Release of Liability 

Students who do not provide the above listed documents will not be approved to participate in field trips. Field 
trip activities must have prior approval by the appropriate departmental CPTC Vice President at least two 
business days prior to the date of the field trip. 
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